
Dear First Name Last Name:

Registration for the iCURE Welcome Ceremony being held on Thursday, October 20, 
2022, is now open. We are asking iCURE scholars to provide a headshot, complete a 
questionnaire, and submit a video clip. Information on how to register and to submit 
these items is below.

1. Please register by Friday, September 16.

2. Please plan to submit a headshot and complete a questionnaire by Friday, September 
16, via the scholar portal on the website. The questionnaire will be used for posters 
designed to help us learn more about each other. Posters will be shared during the 
ceremony. You need to register before submitting these items. As a reference, the 
posters from previous years can be found here.

3. Upload a short video clip (instructions provided below) using this Google Drive link. 
Videos should be submitted no later than Friday, September 16. A short video 
compilation featuring what you submit will also be shared at the ceremony.
VIDEO CLIP INSTRUCTIONS Participation is very simple! Using any smartphone or tablet 

For questions about registration and submitting your headshot, questionnaire, and 
video, please contact Ms. Michelle Murray at michellem@novaresearch.com.

For questions about the iCURE program, please contact Dr. Jessica Calzola at 
icure@nih.gov.

Thank you very much for your time and attention.

Sincerely,

The iCURE Welcome Ceremony Planning Committee
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